
April 2022 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

Meetings are open to the public and/or by Teleconference  
 If you would like to participate by teleconference, please call City Hall to get the call in information  

If you have a disability that requires additional assistance please call City Hall. 
 

Agendas for meetings can be found on the city website 

City Council Meeting 
Monday, April 11th — 6:00 PM 

 

Planning Commission Meeting 
Monday, April 25th — 6:00 PM - Public Hearing 

 

Parks & Recreation Meeting  
Tuesday, April 19th - 6:00 pm 

__________________________________________________ 

May 17th Primary Election 
The City has submitted a ballot measure for the May 17th primary election 

regarding the fluoridation of the city’s water supply. Please participate in the 

May election and let us know if fluoride should continue to be added to the 

water supply or discontinued.  

A permanent ballot drop box has been installed in front of City Hall. 

____________________________________________________________ 

Sublimity City Council Meeting Time Change  
The City Council  meetings will now start at 6:00 pm instead of 7:00 pm.  

The Council meets on the second Monday of each month and meetings are open  

to the public or can be attended virtually.  

Agendas for the meeting can be found on the city website the week before the 

scheduled meeting. 
_____________________________________________________________________ 

Hydrant Flushing 

The City will be flushing hydrants on MONDAY, APRIL 18th 
You may experience some discolored water during this time.  

If  discoloration occurs, run cold water until it runs clear and flush each 

toilet twice.  
____________________________________________________________ 

BACKFLOW TESTING REMINDER FOR UNDERGROUND SPRINKLERS  

It is required by both State and Local law to have your backflow  

assembly tested annually.  

Now is a good time to start thinking about getting an inspection scheduled for your 

home. If you have a backflow prevention assembly (lawn sprinkler  

system) on your property, please do your part to ensure a safe drinking water  

supply for yourself and everyone in Sublimity.  

Backflow Assembly Testers for the State of Oregon, please contact  

City Hall during normal business hours at 503-769-5475.  

City of Sublimity  

245 NW Johnson St. 

PO Box 146 

Sublimity, OR 97385 

503-769-5475 

www.cityofsublimity.org 

 

PAY YOUR BILL 

ONLINE 

XPRESS BILLPAY 

Xpressbillpay.com  
View & Pay,  

Account History, 

Paperless & Auto Pay 
 

Garage sale permits can be 

purchased at City Hall during 

regular business hours.     

Garage sale permits are 

$5.00  

 

The City is now accepting 

park reservations for Early 

Settlers Park and Church 

Park. Please call the office 

to confirm availability. There 

is a $50.00 fee for residents 

and $100.00 fee for non  

residents. Shelters are  

reserved from 8:00 am—

8:00 pm the day of the  

reservation. 

 

As a courtesy to your 

neighbors, be sure to  

remove your trash and 

recycling cans from the 

curb after pick-up day.  
 

REMINDER 
It is the responsibility of the 

owners to pick up after their 

pets. This includes picking up 

after your dogs while at the 

dog park and while walking 



Frequently asked Questions at City Hall  
Along with City Ordinance, you should always check with your CCR’s before building accessory structures or 

parking a recreational vehicle in your driveway.  CCR’s take precedence over the City Ordinances.  

Lost and Found: City Hall has a lost and found. If you have lost something in one of the City parks, be sure to check 

with City Hall to see if it has been turned in. If you find that someone has left a belonging behind, you can turn it in to City 

Hall.  

Building a fence? Please make sure you contact City Hall for a permit. Although there is no fee to build a fence, the city 

does have codes that need to be followed and they require approval.  

Building a storage shed? Sheds under 200sq feet do not require a permit. If you are  

building anything bigger you must get a structural permit from the city and follow city codes.  

Parking on Street: NO Parking of Cargo Trailers, RVs, Boats or any vehicle of any type is allowed on the street for 

more than 72 hours. 

MILLIMAN NAMED SUBLIMITY JUDGE 
 

NOW SERVES AS JURIST IN SIX CITIES 
 

Retired Brookings City Manager Gary Milliman has been appointed to serve as Sublimity Municipal Court Judge. 
 
The appointment was made by the Sublimity City Council on February 14, 2022. 
 
Milliman currently serves as Municipal Court Judge in the cities of Brookings, Port Orford, Bandon, Powers and 
Lakeside handling cases including nuisance properties, abandoned vehicles, animal control, traffic and other     
matters, such as Minors-in-Possession.    
 
When the Brookings City Council voted to add traffic cases to the jurisdiction of the Municipal Court in 2013, 
then City Manager Milliman organized and implemented the Court expansion. Similarly, he will assist Sublimity in 
establishing their new Municipal Court, which will focus on municipal code violations. 
 
“I look forward to working with the City Council and staff in Sublimity to initiate this new community service,” 
Milliman said. 
 
Milliman has completed several courses of study at the National Judicial College (NJC), including the “Special 
Courts Jurisdiction” program as required by the State of Oregon to serve as a non-attorney Municipal or Justice 
Court Judge. He has attended conferences conducted by the Oregon Municipal Judges Association (OMJA) to  
develop his knowledge and skills as a rural magistrate.  
 
He serves on the OMJA Board of Directors, and part of Milliman’s judicial role in the cities he serves is keeping 
the City leadership updated on changes in State Law and procedures affecting the Municipal Court. 
 
“While I am not an attorney, I have extensive experience in working with the law through my 47-year career as a 
City Manager and as a legislative analyst/advocate.  I have managed code enforcement programs, written           
legislation, and have interpreted federal/state/local law.  I have participated in depositions, served as an “expert 
witness” in federal court, and assisted prosecutors in a variety of cases,” Milliman said of his experience. 
 
Milliman retired as City Manager in Brookings in 2018 after 11 years and has a continuing non-compensated     
relationship with the City as City Manager Emeritus.  He recently served as City Manager Pro Tem in Ashland. 
 
A Credentialed City Manager with the International City/County Management Association, Milliman served as 
City Manager in five cities ranging in population from 2,800 to 105,000.  He also served as a City Council Member, 
as Southern California Director for the League of California Cities, as a newspaper editor and as a small business 
owner.   
 
Milliman holds a Master of Public Administration degree from the University of Southern California and         
completed the Senior Executives in State and Local Government Program at Harvard University. 


